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Tribunal Officer, Secretariat
Canadian Nuclear Safety Commission
280 Slater Street

PO Box 1046, STn B

Ottawa ON K1P 559

Email: cnsc.interventions@canada.ca

Re: Cameco’s licence renewal application for the Blind River Refinery (Nov 24-25, 2021
Hearing)

Dear President and Commission Members,

My name is Daniel Roy, | am the president of Leroy Construction we are a construction
company based in Blind River. We have been a supplier of the Cameco, Blind River Refinery for
25+ years.

The Blind River Refinery is the world’s largest refinery and is located approximately 5 kilometers
to the west of the Town of Blind River. Cameco’s Blind River Refinery applied to the Canadian
Nuclear Commission to renew its operating license for a 10-year period. Cameco’s Blind River
Refinery has not had an environmental incident during the current license period and
monitoring results demonstrate that the Refinery is well below the limits set by regulatory
bodies. Cameco’s Blind River Refinery supports numerous initiatives in Blind River and the
surrounding area, frequently in partnership with community groups and local organizations.

| feel that Cameco’s Blind River Refinery should be granted a 10-year license. Cameco’s Blind
River Refinery is a major employer in our area and does a great deal for our community.

Regards,

PO >
Daniel Roy,
President




